
A FIRE SAFE BARN 
 

PRESENTED BY 
 

CHESTERFIELD HOSE COMPANY 
 

IN CONJUNTION WITH 
 

MILLSTONE TWP FIRE DISTRICT 
 

This program is geared to horse farm owners and 
operators to give recommendations on how to help 

keep their barn “fire safe”. 
 

This program has also been presented to the  
NJ Equine Advisory Board and received excellent 

reviews.  
 

When: Thursday March 4, 2010 at 7PM 
Where: Chesterfield Hose Company 

300 Bordentown Chesterfield Rd 
Chesterfield, NJ 08515 

 
Questions: Contact Chief Kyle Asbrand at 

(609) 298-1024 
 


